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Comments: This huge project is going to bring too many tourists to the area and it is already maxed out. The

Loveall family has an original homestead off of Guest Ranch Road and I have been visiting Holland Lake my

whole life (59 years) and even now I am sickened by the high amount of traffic going up to the falls, not to

mention the people on the lake. It is almost as bad as going to a mall. Recently I hiked to Morrell Falls and there

were actually people pushing baby strollers on the trail. Unbelievable!!!  I can't believe the forest service is letting

this happen, This is going to lead to multiple grizzly bears being euthanized due the the increased likelihood of

human contact. Already at our cabin there was a grizzly mom and 2 cubs relocated. There is also a

"neighborhood" off of Glacier Creek Road / Remmick Road and it looks like 100 houses are going in. What

happened to not being allowed to subdivide your property to less than 20 acres in order to protect the grizzly

bears, isn't the Swan Valley a grizzly corridor? This is literally making me cry. The out of state elites are going to

takeover the whole area and ruin it . The Valley will  be lost to shopping malls and spas. Just like the Bitterroot ,

we are paving paradise. As you mom says, "I am glad I am old and will die before it gets any worse." Sad isn't it?


